
 

 

 
 
 

June 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer   
 
Offer Holder Day: (8.40am ʹ 4.00pm) 
 

We are very pleased to invite students to attend their Offer Holder Day on either Monday 7 July or Tuesday 
8 July. Each student has been sent a personalised letter in the post advising them which day they should 
attend. 
 
This is an important day to help students get settled into college before our Enrolment Days on 21 and 22 
August. At the Offer Holder Day, students will meet their tutor group and teachers and it will be an 
opportunity to confirm that their chosen courses are still the ones that they wish to study. We will also be 
able to share with students details of the Summer Independent Learning activities (SIL) we’d like them to 
complete over the summer break to help them get off to a really good start. Please note that students have 

https://forms.office.com/e/5VAfaUgMEf


 

 

Travelling to New College Doncaster on Offer Holder Day 
If you live near a college bus route, free buses will be running on Offer Holder Day. Buses will return at the 
end of the college day, shortly after 4.00pm. Students can also make their own way to and from college, 
including via public transport.  
 

You can find our bus times for the morning here: https://ncdoncaster.ac.uk/travel/.   
 

Bus passes for the autumn term will be available to purchase on Enrolment Day, once students have 
completed the enrolment process. It is not possible for new Year 12 students to purchase a bus pass prior 
to enrolling.  
 
Changes to some of our Applied General qualifications 

If your child holds a conditional offer for Applied Human Biology, Applied Science, Health and Social Care 

(single), Information Technology or Children's Play, Learning and Development, please note that we are 

changing specifications for these courses for students joining us in September 2025. The content and skills 

covered in the new specifications are largely similar to the previous qualifications outlined in our 
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